
 

 

 

 

 

What’s on next week? 
Monday Week 1 Dinners 

Girls Football Training  

Tuesday Height & Weight Checks YR & Y6 

Gymnastics Competition (some Y2 children) 

SPORTS DAY – see below 

Netball Competition – Greenland’s Community Primary @ 

3.30 pm with some Y5 & Y6 children. 

Wednesday Assembly with Year 4 to commemorate Our Lady 9:00 am 

 

Thursday First Confession & Holy Communion Preparation 6:00 pm at 

Sacred Heart Church. 

Friday School Closes 3.10 pm for half term & re-opens on Monday 9th 

June. 

               
 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Dolphins: Lyla & Harlow 
Seahorses: Lottie & Jack 
Sharks: Jonas & Natalia 
Bears: Harrison & Brooklyn  
Leopards: Charlie & India  
Tigers: Harriet, Joey & The 
Whole Class 
Lions: Lillian & Ivy  

Best Class Attendance: 

Lions 100% 
 

May 16th 2025 

 

 

Congratulations to all our year 6 
children who have been amazing this 
week. They have had some 
challenging times in the SATS but 
their positive attitudes, perseverance, 
resilience and determination was 
incredible to see. They ended the 
week with a celebration party! 
 
We are so proud of them all. Thanks 
to all our year 6 staff for their love, 
care, support, high expectations and 
hard work helping the children 
prepare for the SATS.  I feel that the 
skills shown by our children this week 
are a much better indicator of 
achievement than any SATS papers 
can show. Fly high year 6. 

 

 

 

We are having our Sports Day next Tuesday 
& the weather forecast is sunny!! 
 
Our infant children will begin at 1:00 pm until 
2:15 pm & then the children can go home if 
you wish but you are welcome to stay if you 
want.  Junior children will follow at 2:15 pm.  
We will be selling ice-pops & drinks – correct 
change much appreciated. 

Date for your Diary  

Wednesday 11th June. 
We will be taking part in Brake's Kids Walk which 

involves 1000’s of primary schoolchildren walking at 

the same time to promote the health and planet-

saving benefits of walking and shout out for their 

right to make safe and healthy journeys.  More 

details to follow. 

 

 

A £15 food voucher will be sent by email to 

FSM parents next Thursday (may go in your 

junk) to cover the half term holidays.  If you 

think you may be entitled to FSM please visit: 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/ 

. 
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